


Yr 6 Dodgeball Tournament

On Monday 29th November Feering school attended a dodgeball tournament at Ramsey Academy. We enjoyed it lots and came 2nd out of 6 teams. We won 4, drew 1 and lost 1. We competed in the first tournament and came 1st : we received medals and felt on top of the world. In the second tournament, we didn’t do as well but still were happy with the result, 2nd. We hesitated and got intimidated by other teams. Yet, we told ourselves ‘it’s not about winning, it’s about taking part’ and we were grateful for this opportunity. 

Only the top team goes through to the Essex County Final. We would’ve loved to go through but are still happy for the other team, we wish them luck. There are 3 rounds and we won 1, they won 1, it was the final game and our team got stuck under pressure and hesitated. They did well, but the other team came out victorious. We’d like to say a big thankyou to the following: Thomas, Riley, Beth, Evie, Max, Jayden, Lily, James, Toby and Henry. Also thankyou to the teachers that supported us, Mr Littlewood, Mrs Gough, Mr Taylor and Mrs Crockford. 
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Riley and Thomas



